Compensation for Internships and Independent Studies
Draft Motion 2: for 3/18/2011 Faculty Senate meeting

Whereas currently there is no consistent compensation of faculty for overseeing internships
and independent studies from college to college, department to department, the Faculty Senate
recommends that such compensation be made consistent across the campus.

In keeping with departments (e.g., Government, Psychology) that offer compensation, the
Faculty Senate recommends the following formula: a faculty member who accrues 45 credit
hours of internship supervision or independent study will be eligible for a 3 credit course
reduction.



